
 
 

(Grundschule) - 09G18 
Rudower Str. 201 - 12557 Berlin 
 (030) 64326715  
  (030) 64326798 
@  sekretariat@09g18.schule.berlin.de 

          16. March 2023 

Dear Parents, 

Next Tuesday, 21.03. and Wednesday, 22.03.2023 the teachers in the state of Berlin will 

be on strike. We have made the following arrangements for the coverage of lessons at 

our school for these days: 

 

Classes 1 to 4 have lessons from 7.45 am to 12.45 pm. Due to the strike, lessons may 

deviate from the regular timetable. We apologise for this. Classes end after the 5th 

lesson on both days. Afterwards, there will be supervision of the pupils within the 

framework of the so called VHG until 1.30 pm. 

 

After-school care for the afternoons will take place as usual.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

L. Siegert 

Deputy Headmistress 


